
Dear Supervisors, 
 
I urge you to rescind the Cannabis Expansion Ordinance. After, and only after the County has controlled 
illegal cannabis grows and demonstrated its capacity to enforce the rules it currently has in place, then 
we may consider an expansion of cannabis farming. In the meantime, the County should concentrate on 
providing administrative flexibility and efficiency to assist small farmers in becoming taxpaying 
compliant business people. 
 
Marc Komer, Willits 

 


